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Dear Sir,
| do not support the removal of abortion from the Criminal Code.

Every procedure performed with the intention of terminating an
unborn life or hindering its natural development is a violent act, even
when it is carried out reluctantly and with regret.

Abortion is not the answer to unplanned pregnancies. Support of the
women is and should be the first option considered in these cases

Each of us is here today because when we were infants in the womb
people cared enough to protect our lives. How can we fail to extend
that protection to others?

Please consider this grave matter as it is presented to Parliament.
There is much good Parliament could do for the well-being of women
and their unborn.

Yours sincerely

Tony & Elaine Cawley





